
 

Dear Hayes Parents, 
 
 
 
We are pleased to announce that preparations are under way to potentially run our camp at 
Hayes Primary School this Summer. We have set the booking system up to allow parents to 
register their interest without taking payment. The government guidelines are changing daily so 
we want to be in a position that once given the green light we can offer this service to you.  We 
are in communications with the school weekly and will only run the camp if we can conform to 
the schools guidelines. 
 
We have worked tirelessly behind the scenes and continue to do so to make sure that your 
children and our staff are safe throughout the summer months. We have completely re designed 
our activity and games manual to make sure everything is run adhering to the rules of social 
distancing. We are a creative bunch at Munchkins and are excited to show off all our new ideas. 
The children are going to love it. 
 
For everyone’s safety here are some of the factors we have had to put in place: 
 
• Reduced group sizes 
• Social-distanced games and activities 
• Hygiene and social distancing signage visible throughout camp 
• PPE available for staff when needed 
• Isolation procedure for anyone on site displaying symptoms 
• Enhanced cleaning routines 
• Contactless sign in and out 
 
Our full policy is available to view on our website. 
 
To register your interest in the camp please visit. 
https://munchkinsports.com/ccv-hayes-summer/ 
 
Please if you have any questions, we are more than happy to chat them through. Either email 
admin@munchkinsports.com or call Joe on 07944792184. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Munchkin Sports 
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